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July 11, 1995

Idaho Department of Water Resources
Western Region

2735 Airport Way

Boise, Idaho 83705-5082

ATTN: Dave Tuthill

Dear Mr. Tuthill,

Due to the continuing problems with the irrigation from Eaton
Lateral, located in Weiser, we request the Department of
Water Resources intervene and provide a ditch tender.

The only way this problem will be resolved is with an objective,
uninvolved person making the decision as to allotment for the
various parcels of ground using Eaton Lateral for irrigation.

We would like to see this problem resolved, but the current
system only seemed to escalate the problem, The only solution
seems to be with the help of the Department of Water Resources.
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Mr. & Mrs. Delaine Dwinger




